2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

WHO: Families of rising kindergarteners

WHAT: The Oakview Owl kindergarten
experience

WHEN: April 16th (5:30 pm - 6:30 pm)

WHERE: Oakview Library

We kindly ask that you leave your
child/children at home, as this is an
informational sessionl

WE ARE SO EXCITED TO WELCOME YOU
AND YOUR KINDERGARTENER TO THE
OARVIEW FAMILY!
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